
East Providence Residents, 
 

If  you lost a loved one to 
COVID-19, we are inviting 

you to donate ONE       
holiday ornament in their 
memory to decorate our 

COVID-19 memorial tree 
outside City Hall.  

If  you are interested in 
having an ornament placed 
on the tree in a loved one’s 
memory, please bring it to                         
the Mayor’s Office located 

on the 3rd floor of  City 
Hall by 3PM on Monday                          

November 22, 2021 

The Tree Lighting 
Celebration       

will be  
Saturday                          

November 27, 2021 
outside City Hall  

4pm~7pm 
 

Mayor Bob DaSilva 

Please direct questions to: 

mayorsoffice@eastprovidenceri.gov     


